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O Commonwealth Edison
i Zion GenIrating Station

Shiloh Blvd. & Lake Michigan
Zion, Ithnois 60099
Telephone 312/746-2084

August 7, 1980

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Ill. 60137

Subject: Zion Station Operating Report, NRC Dockets
50-295 and 50-304

Dear Mr. Keppler:
i

Attached is the Semi-Annual Report pertaining to
| Radioactive Effluent Discharges and Solid Radioactive

Waste for Units 1 and 2 for the period of January 1, 1980
through June 30, 1980, as required by the Technical Specif-
ications.

:
One copy of this report is provided for your use

and 39 copies are being submitted directly to Mr. Edson G.
Case, Deputy Director of the Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation.

{

Sincerely,

/b K. L. GraesserI

Station Superintendent
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